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From: Amy Alstad
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Pedestrian safety at N Baldwin St
Date: Wednesday, September 27, 2023 8:26:57 AM

Hello,

Thanks for the opportunity to comment on the planned improvements to N Baldwin St. 

I live on East Mifflin St and my 8 yr old son crosses Baldwin St on the
Mifflin bike boulevard daily on his way to and from school. 

I’d like to see a flashing pedestrian beacon or a 4-way stop at this intersection to improve
safety for bikes and pedestrians, especially because of the high volume of young riders and
families that use it. 

Sincerely,
Amy
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